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Dear Members, 

Great things are happening at BHCC. Please note that we have several
major construction projects scheduled to begin next week. You will
see multiple companies with heavy equipment on the club property.
Please be patient with us as we begin extensive repairs to the BHCC
pool and replace the main clubhouse roof. We do apologize for any
inconvenience this may cause as we work to improve our member
spaces. 
I look forward to another fabulous BHCC spring & summer season. 

Warmest regards,

Brandie Thomas 
General Manager 

Brandie Thomas

 



2025 Golf Schedule 

February
February 24 Drill & Fill

March
March 10 Deep Tine (18 holes)
March 23, 24, 25 UC Tournament

April
April 1 RANGE OPEN for the 2025 Season
April 7-8 Course Closed for Aerification
April 19 Belcher
April 25 Fight for Maddog Outing
April 28 Kappa Delta Rho

May
May 5 GoWV
May 9 KVLM
May 12 CCHS Tournament
May 19 Apex
May 26 Member Member (one day Memorial
Day tourney)
May 28 Mizuno Demo Day

June
June 1 Presidents Cup begins
June 2 Healing Waters for Warriors
June 6 Contractors
June 12, 13, 14 61st Annual Men’s Invitational
June 16 Deep Tine 

July
July 4 Independence Day Scramble
July 7 Junior Tour
July 8 Deep Tine 18 Holes
July 12-13 Club Championship
July 14 WV Kids Cancer Crusaders
July 28 Long Term Care

August
August 1, 2, 3 Member Member
August 4 WVGA Senior Series
August 11 CAMC
August 15 Star USA
August Aerification TBD
August 18 US Mid Am

September
September 1 Labor Day
Superintendents Revenge
Sep 7, 8, 9 UC Tournament
Sept 22 Recovery Point
Sept 29 Ace Pipeline

October
Oct 6 Autism
Oct 3, 4, 5 Fall Member Member
Oct 20 Apex 





Collared Shirts must be worn

Shirt Tails tucked inside of shorts or
Slacks

Jeans, cut-off, or sweats are not
permitted

Hats and Visors must 
be worn forward

CART PATH ONLY at all times 
near Tee’s, Green’s, and all Par 3's

Always fill your divots

Always repair your ball marks

NEVER spray sunscreen or
 bug repellent near the Greens

Golf





From the Superintendent
It's been a very slow start to the golf season this year with either frozen snow covered turf or super-saturated soil
from heavy rains. We are eager to get started with the maintenance season, but first a quick note. We had to
postpone the drill and fill until a later date because of inadequate conditions. The course needs to be a bit dryer
and thawed for the drill and fill to be performed correctly. It is starting to warm up, but with soil temperatures still
lower than average it will be a little later for green up and trees budding out.
   We have a few things planned this month starting with a fairway weed control application. This will get rid of any
weeds that have emerged over the winter and prevent any others from coming up this spring. A deep tine
aerification is scheduled for Monday the 10th. The course will be closed all day and will be back open on Tuesday
weather permitting. The greens will be a little bumpy for a few days, but will smooth out with rolling daily. Since
the soil was dry and firm this fall from the extreme heat and lack of rain during the summer we will be seeding the
rough this month to fill in any areas where turf loss occurred. Also there are a few other maintenance items that
we will be working on this month. They are repairing and priming the irrigation system, bunker work, applying
fertilizer, applying fungicides, and getting the greens prepped for core aerification in April. The irrigation repairs
consist of fixing broken heads and repairing a few leaks. 
   I'm sure everyone is waiting for warm weather just like we are. As for now, with the current course conditions it
is very important that everyone follow the cart path rules. Hope to see everyone on the course.
 Superintendent
 Russell Stewart 

Berry Hills Golfers

Typically, we play year-round, but this year has been interrupted by “Mother Nature”. However,
Spring is near, and we will begin playing again soon. 
Russ and his crew are doing everything that they can to get the course ready for the season and
they need our help. We can best help the course conditions by following these few easy rules of
our course.
Fix your own divots plus one more. 
Fix your own ball marks plus a few more. 
Most importantly, stay on the cart path when it is “Cart Path Only”. 
This will be our practice most of the spring season. Do not drive on or near the tee box or greens. If
you have mobility limitations, red flags may be requested at the pro shop. Otherwise, we request
that you adhere to the rules of the golf course. Penalties for infractions are being considered but
hopefully will be avoided. The BHCC Golf Course belongs to all of us and it takes us all to maintain
it. 
See you on the Course!

Avrill Perdue 
Billy Evans 
Golf & Green Chairs
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Brandie Thomas, General Manager
Membership/Events/Marketing
brandie.thomas@berryhillscc.com

Russell Stewart, Grounds Superintendent 
rstewart0711@gmail.com

Barry Evans, PGA Golf Professional
bgegolfpro@aol.com

Christian Breed, Assistant Golf Professional
christian.breed@icloud.com

Sheila Harper, Banquet Manager
304-744-1393 x 250

Anthony Bowyer, Executive Chef
Chef@berryhillscc.com 

Mo Jenami, Maître D’
mojenami@yahoo.com

Jennifer Jones, Office Assistant
Jennifer.Jones@berryhillscc.com

Alexis Estep, Events Assistant 
Lexi.Estep@berryhillscc.com

Berry Hills Country Club
The Country Club of Charleston

1 Berry Hills Road Charleston 
WV 25314

304-744-1393
www.berryhillscc.com

Burgers & Brews

Patty Dance


